
 

3rd COVID-19 Dose 
The Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention is recommending that 

people who are immunocompromised 

get a third shot of either the                

Pfizer-BioNTech or Moderna vaccine. 

                                                                                    
The Health Department is currently making 

appointments for third (3rd) COVID-19 vaccine for 

persons who are Immunocompromised.  

 To see if you qualify please visit  www.cdc.gov 

 

At this time, booster doses for the general public 

have not been approved by the FDA or CDC. 

Monitor our website for updates.  

 
For more information including updates:    

Harnett County Health Department 

www.harnett.org/health  
 

Call 910-814-6582 to schedule an appointment.  

Governmental Complex • 307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd. Lillington, 27546 

Harnett County Health Department 

http://www.cdc.gov/

